
As part of our World Book Day celebrations, we are hosting a ‘Book in a jar’ competition.  

The idea is simple:  

• Pick your favourite book 

• Represent the book in jar 

• Bring your jar into school on Thursday 7th March 

Make sure the following information is on your jar: 

• Your full name 

• Year group 

• Title of the book you have represented 

Prizes will be given to the most creative and imaginative jars in each year group.  


